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Densostrip™ Used On  Refurbished Ross Fountain 

As part of a recently completed £1.5million project to refurbish the historic Ross Fountain in 

Edinburgh, Winn  Coales (Denso) Ltd supplied Densostrip™ and Densostrip Primer™ to provide 

a permanently watertight seal between precast concrete units. 

 

These precast units form the trenches which house the underground supply of services to the 

fountain and were both supplied and installed by Creagh Concrete Products. 

 

The year-long restoration project on the new foundations and waterworks (under the Ross 

Development Trust) now enables the fountain to operate for the first time in years. Industrial 

Heritage Consulting Ltd were the project managers on the fountain conservation works. 

 

 

                                                           ENDS 

 

 

 


